Food Pantry Update

Due to your overwhelming generosity, the pantry is not in need of any specific items at this time. We
are requesting $10 or $20 supermarket cards to assist the families we serve. Often, we are asked for a
gift card to purchase bread, milk, and meat. These cards are a big help to our families. Thank you in
advance for your generosity and constant support in helping all those we serve.




